
From: Phil.S.Graves@met.police.uk  
Sent: 14 December 2023 12:21 
To: Business Licence  
Cc: hilda  
Subject: RE: New Premises - Tops Pizza, 769 Harrow Road, HA0 2LW - 30240 - Police Reps 
 
Good afternoon Brent, 
 
All parties concerned are in agreement with the attached reps, therefore police withdraw 
representations. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Phil 
 
CC Hilda- Thank you for your swift response. 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
From: hilda Cameron  
Sent: 14 December 2023 12:17 
To: Graves Phil S  
Subject: Re: New Premises - Tops Pizza, 769 Harrow Road, HA0 2LW - 30240 - Police Reps 
 
Good Afternoon PC Phil, I hope you are well. Please be advised that the applicant agrees with all the 
conditions stated within the representation letter.  
 
Kind Regards  
Hilda  

 

 


